
EXTENSION OF PERIOD FOR SUBMISSION OF JOB APPLICATIONS :

	The period for submission/filing of employment applications to the attached PSC vacant permanent positions is hereby extended until 5:00pm of Sunday, September 11, 2022.

	Interested applicants may still file their applications personally at the PSC HR Office (until Friday) or via email at hr@psc.gov.ph.

	Thank you.


									Personnel Office
									Sept. 6, 2022	 

	
